DAVID AARONS

59 Eton Place
Eton College Road
London

NW32BT

19 October 2016

London Borough of Camden
Planning Department

Towon
Weil H agye

Dear Sirs,

Re: Planning Application 2016/3975/P
5-17 Haverstock Hill

| wish to object in the strongest terms to the proposed development at 5-17
Haverstock Hill.

| am a long lease holder of flat 59 Eton Place, which is next door to the

proposed development. This very large proposed development will be
ungainly, ugly, and disproportionate to its surroundings.

The building is on the edge of a conservation area, and whereas the current
building steps back from Adelaide Road above ground floor level, the
proposed building does not.

| would not object to a more modest building, which is lower and steps back
from the main road.

Yours Sincerely

DAVID AARONS
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